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St. Mary of the Plains

Greetings from the Alumni Association!

Just wanted to take a moment to say hello and invite you to go online to our new and vastly improved
website at www.stmaryoftheplainsalumniassociation.org to sign up to reconnect with classmates and
instructors and to see what is taking shape with the Alumni Association!

Like the phoenix rising from the ashes, our Alumni Association and its newly elected director and
officers are dedicated to revitalizing the All-Schools Reunions that take place every three years, the
regional reunions that focus on geographic gatherings, and expanding the St. Mary of the Plains
College Scholarships currently administered by the Community Foundation of Southwest Kansas.

If you are not a computer person, we would still love to hear from you and encourage you to send us
your name, address, telephone number, year you attended/graduated from the academy/high
school/college and a narrative that includes family information and what you have been up to since
your St. Mary years! We will put your information on the website so your friends can get in contact with
you and then add you to our mailing list to keep you apprised of upcoming SMP events and news.

And now it is time to pass the collection basket! Alumni Association dues are currently $20/year. The
funds are used for operational costs (phone, website, stationery, etc.) and costs associated with
reunion events. Trust me when | tell you that if you send more than that amount, it will not bother us
one bit! Dues should be sent to St. Mary of the Plains Alumni Association, P.O. Box 426, Dodge City,
KS 67801.

We hope you take a moment to register with us and re-connect with St. Mary of the Plains. Though
the college has been shuttered, the spirit of place is still alive in the people who passed through her
doors!

Beverly Schmitz Glass, PhD c'76
President, Alumni Association



